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Darleen and I made a trip recently to Puerto 
Rico.  We were in a meeting with Pastor 
Johnny Daniel.  It was a blessing to be in the 
Caribbean again.  We lived in Grenada in 
1987and 1988.  As a matter of fact, there 

were some men in 
the meeting from 
Grenada.  Servants 
of the Lord came 
from all over the 
Caribbean for the 
conference.

Our Lord has used 
Pastor Daniel to 
r a i s e u p a 

wonderful ministry that touches all of the 
Caribbean, as well as other places in the 
world.  The church is not very far from the 
airport in San Juan, and I would highly 
recommend that you visit this ministry if you 
ever have the opportunity.

While we were there, we stayed in the home 
of Brother Georg Zimmer and his dear wife, 
Opal.  They are missionaries through World 
Wide New Testament Baptist Mission.  It was 
a pleasure to get to know them a little.  They 
went the extra mile to see that we were 
taken care of during our visit.  We are 
certainly grateful for their kind care to meet 
our every need.  Especially the air conditioned 
bed room!  We were also pleasantly surprised 
to find that the church was air conditioned as 
well.

Brother and Mrs. Georg Zimmer faithfully 
serve the Lord in Pastor Johnny Daniel’s 
church and school.

Not only do the Zimmer’s serve through World 
Wide, but we also work with two of their sons  
on the island of Yap in Micronesia (Paul and 
Mark Zimmer).  There is a young man from 

Yap attending the 
Bible College in 
Puerto Rico.  He is 
in this picture with  
Darleen, Opal, and 
Georg.

I m a r v e l t h at 
another year has 
passed.  We are so 

grateful that you have stood by us for 
another year.  Some of you have supported 
our family and ministry for more than twenty-
five years, and we could never express 
sufficiently our appreciation for your kind 
prayers and financial support.

We covet your prayers as we travel and 
attempt to fulfill God’s design purpose for our 
lives.  We have a full year planned for 2011, 
but our plans can certainly change as His will 
develops before us.  Pray that we will be able 
to discern His will from our desire.

We pray that our Lord will give you a blessed 
Christmas.
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